Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of our ICT project work for this term your child's class have been writing a year book containing memories,  information on events and photographs.  As we are having the books professionally printed and bound and made available for the pupils to purchase we require permission for photographs containing your child to be used. 

Please tick the following option box:

I am happy for my child's photograph to appear in the book.


I do not wish my child's photograph to appear in the book.


Signed  




Date

